



SRI RAMAKRISHNA MISSION VIDYALAYA

SRI RAMAKRISHNA VIDYALAYA P. O.
PERIANAICKENPALAYAM RS.
COIMBATORE DT.

June 20, 1953

Dear Dr. Krishnan.

Many thanks for your kind wire that has put much courage to my mind. I hope the celebrations of the Tamil Festival in New Delhi will be a great success.

I have sent by today's post a letter to

Sri A. Nagaratnam and the letter received from

Sri Lal Bahadurji, Minister for Railways. It

seemed to be in certain difficulties over the
matter. It will be quite good if you can meet

concerned
the persons so that these railway concession may
be secured.

I hope you are doing well, and all arrangements are going on well.

With the kindest regards,

Yours affectionately,

Ts fra in an avery

VS:

(T.S. Avinashilingam)

Dr. K.S. Krishnan, Director, National Physical Laboratory, NEW DELHI.